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MOUNT CARMEL SCHOOL, BHUNGA

 Ref.No.MCS/06/2021-2022



             Date:- 02-08-2021

Subject: Resuming offline classes for Std 3rd to 10th
Good Morning Dear Parents/Guardians

Greetings from MCS Bhunga

We are happy to learn that the threat of Corona Virus seems to have almost completely receded in Punjab. Government has announced the starting of regular classes. Regular classes for 10th STD is already begun and from 5th Aughust (Thursday)2021 onwards we are starting the regular classes from STD 3rd to 9th.  We are eagerly looking forward to welcome our children back to school. The consent of the parents is mandatory and we are sending a consent form to be filled by the Parents/Guardians which should be submitted in the school before 4th August or send a soft copy to the class teacher and submit the hard copy on arrival of the student on the first day. The offline classes begin from 5th August. 

Since the children were confined to their homes for a very long time and as the Covid cases are almost nil in Punjab, we would highly recommend you to start sending your children to the school. We are taking all precautions for the safety of the children.  Those with online classes will be facing huge disadvantages compared to others. So except for unavoidable reasons or health issues related to Covid 19, we would highly recommend all the children of 3rd std 10th to opt for offline classes with the consent of the parents. The final decision and responsibility is with the parents. 
Let’s hope to work together for the bright future of our children. 
Stay safe,

God Bless

Sr. Rosilin

Principal
To 








2ndAugust 2021
The Principal

Mount Carmel School

Bhunga,

Subject: Consent for sending the children to the School
We are aware as per the latest directives issued by the Government of Punjab, school will be opened for physical classes and children can attend offline classes after getting the consent from the parents. We have read the guidelines issued by the Government and shall abide by the same. 

We are willing to send our children to the school for offline classes and agree to abide by the instructions given below:

Instructions:

1. We will drop the children to the school ourselves and take them back. 

2. Children will come to school only with mask and Hand Sanitizer (face shield and gloves are optional).

3. Children will bring their own water bottle, stationary items and will avoid sharing any food items or other materials with others. 

4. Children will strictly abide by all the instructions and guidelines time to time given from the school. 

Yours Sincerely,

Name of the Parent: 






Signature:

Name of the Student:

Class and Section : 

Date:
